
JUNE 2024 – Pre-School visits 

We will endeavour to visit your child in their pre-school. This allows us to see your
child in a familiar setting and have a chat with their Key Worker to get to know
your child before they start in September.

JUNE 20th 2024 – Parent Information Evening

Welcome to Reckleford Infant School parents meeting

We meet together on Thursday 20th June at 5pm to visit the school and meet the

staff. You will be provided with your child's starter pack and bookbag. This this

also an opportunity to ask any questions you may have.

JULY 2024 - Stay & Play Sessions 

VISIT 1    Wednesday 3rd July 9:10-10am 
Families are invited for a stay and play session to see the classroom, meet the
class teacher and teaching assistant. On the visit you are welcome to stay with
your child.

VISIT 2    Wednesday 10th July 9:10-10am 
Children invited to come and play. They will be exploring the classroom, indoors
and outdoors, and getting to know their new teachers. Parent/carers to have tea
and coffee in the hall with Mrs Greathead.

VISIT 3    Wednesday 17th July 9:10-10am 
Children invited to the stay and play session. This time parents please leave your
child with us, as long as your child is happy and settled.

Visits to school - Wednesday 3rd, 10th and 17th

TRANSITION TO SCHOOL

Mrs Pincott will visit your child in their Pre-School setting



July 2024 - Home visits 

Two members of Squirrel Class will visit your family in your home at a prearranged
time. This visit is relaxed and informal, often sharing stories about your child,
allowing the child to see the relationship between practitioner and parent. Any
questions are answered, concerns eased, and every effort is made to ensure both
child and parent are confident and happy to start school.

Friday 5th and 12th July 

September 2024 - Home visits 
Wednesday 4th and Thursday 5th September 

If we have not had the opportunity visit you in July we will arrange a visit to your
home during these two days.

September 2024 - Starting School 

Monday 9th September 2024

We have a staggered start to school. This enables the children to start school in
small groups, with a focus on building positive, effective relationships with the
teachers, classroom staff and making new friends. As well as understanding the
rules and routines of school. Children will be in groups, A or B, for the first week
only and will follow the this timetable:

Date Group A Group B

Week beg 4th September Home visits Wed & Thur

Week beg 9th September Monday & Tuesday morning 
8:50-12:00pm 

Wednesday & Thursday 
afternoon 
1:00-3:10pm 

No school on Friday 

Monday & Tuesday afternoon 
1:00-3:10pm

Wednesday & Thursday morning 
8:50-12:00pm 

No school on Friday 

Week beg 16th September All children attend 8:50-1pm to include eating lunch 

Week beg 23rd September All children in full time 8:50-3:10pm (unless otherwise agreed with 
Mrs Pincott) 


